Debbie Inglis @ Mon, May 4, 3:31 PM (20 hours age) ¥ 4=
tome -

Mr. Hale:
This is in response to your April 27, 2020 request under the Tennessee Public Records Act for documents related to COVID-19 testing in TDOC facilities.

This Office is currently in the process of retrieving, reviewing, and/or redacting the requested records. In light of the current pandemic, a full search for responsive records has not been completed. As I'm sure you
understand, the staff members who would potentially have responsive documents are currently involved in managing the emergency response, the mass testing of inmates and staff, and the follow-up measures
required.

| am providing you with the documents that have been identified as responsive at this time.

As to other records that may be responsive, please be advised that | anticipate that the remaining records you have requested, if any are located, will be available or a determination will be made regarding the
accessibility of the requested records by May 31, 2020. Additional time is necessary as it is a record custodian's responsibility under state law to ensure that any confidential information contained within the requested
records has been removed prior to providing access to the records.

If you have any additional questions please feel free to contact me.
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From: Christopher Hale <cjhi@chnstopherhale.com>

Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 4:44 PM

To: Debbie Inglis <Debbie.Inglis@tn.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Open Records Request RE: Bledsoe Comectional Facility

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security, ***



